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POINTS OF INTEREST: 

     
• UDATE FIBER OPTIC 

INTERNET SERVICE 
 

• POOL STUFF - FURNITURE    

ORDERED 

• PREPARE 4 HURRICANES 

• FYI 

 

 
BOARD 

MEMBERS 
 

 

 

The Board Members  

Volunteer their personal 

time for the best interest 

of the community: 

 
       Board Members: 

Mr. Mapes - V.P. & Tres. 

Mr. Mungo - Director 
Mr. Ferguson - Director 

Mr. Mayor – Pres. & Dev. 
     

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

           TERRAVERDE UPDATES    
                                   

 

THE FIBER OPTIC INTERNET CONTRACT HAS BEEN 

APPROVED BY THE BOARD AND APPROVED BY 

LEGAL COUNSEL.  MR. MAPES EXECUTED THE 

CONTRACT AND SERVICES WILL BEGIN AROUND 

APRIL 2023. WE WILL BE SENDING MORE 

INFORMATION AS WE GO SO STAY TUNED. 

 

 

THE NEW POOL FURNITURE HAS BEEN 

ORDERED. IT IS SCHEDULED TO BE 

DELIVERED IN MID TO LATE OCTOBER.  

IT HAS BEEN ASKED IF THE USE OF 

RAFTS/FLOATS IN THE POOL WOULD BE 

OK. THE ANSWER IS NO, THIS IS DUE TO 

THE FLORIDA HEALTH AND SAFETY 

REGULATIONS – THE NOODLES ARE ACCEPTABLE TO THE STATE 

DEPARTMENT, BUT NOT RAFTS/FLOATS. 

 

I KEEP THIS IN THE NEWS LETTER BECAUSE IT IS 

THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN SO PLEASE BE 

PREPARED BEFORE YOU LEAVE OR IF YOU ARE 

HERE ALL YEAR-ROUND. 

CLICK ON THE HYPERLINK BELOW TO GET YOUR 

HURRICANE SAFETY CHECK LISTS.  

Hurricane Safety Checklists 
 

 

 

 

* THE GOLF COURSE WILL BE CLOSED ON WEDNSDAY JUNE 15, 2022 

FOR AERIFICATION.  

 

* AS A REMINDER IF YOU HAVE GUEST, PLEASE MAKE SURE THEY 

REGISTER AT THE MASTER OFFICE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://hurricanesafety.org/prepare/hurricane-safety-checklists/

